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Capital Metro Area — Hurricane Florence — Greater South Carolina District
(Charleston, Hilton Head, Greenville, Myrtle Beach, and Columbia areas)

Updated: Monday, September 17, 2018

Greater South Carolina District

Due to impacts from Hurricane Florence, there is a possibility of late or non-deliveries for some
residential and business customers in the 295 area.

e The following Post Offices are suspending operations (delivery, retail, Drop Shipments, BMEU
where applicable) until further notice:

Dillon 300 W Main St 29536
Latta 115 W Main St 29565
Green Sea (Rmpo) 3720 Mitchell Sea Rd 29545
Loris 3085 Broad St 29569
Clio 117 Red Bluff St 29525
Mc Coll 201 N Main St 29570
Tatum (Rmpo) 104 N Stanton St 29594

e The following Post Office has reopened.

Cheraw 248 Market St 29520

We are monitoring conditions and will provide additional updates as they become available.
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